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What a fabulous surprise to receive beautiful flowers.  
Thank you so much to the family of John Daly for sending 
in these beautiful Easter Flowers. They will brighten up 
our living room and be enjoyed by us all here in Oakwood 
Lodge Nursing Home. 

Easter Flowers

Easter Sunday

We had great fun in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home preparing for Easter. Our Residents were busy working on 
some Easter Crafts and modelling our Hand Made Easter Bonnets.   We had a fabulous Easter Sunday where 
lots of new lovely memories were made.  
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Our lovely resident Maureen celebrated her 
birthday this week and our wonderful chef Melchor 
made a beautiful cake. Happy birthday Maureen 
from us all here In Oakwood!!

Our lovely Resident Kathleen had a special 
visit from her husband Liam and he brought 
her this beautiful yellow rose. The first rose 
from the rose bush in their garden at home.

A Special VisitMaureen's  Birthday

Baking Fun

We had a lovely time in Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home making 'rice crispie 
buns'. It was a great way to use up the left-over Easter Eggs, and they went 
down a treat at our 'Afternoon Tea Party'.
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 01-4968744
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Oakwood Lodge

Homemade Greeting Cards

Easter Weekend

We had lots of fun over the Easter weekend at Oakwood Lodge Nursing Home we hope you all had a happy 
peaceful Easter weekend. Thank you to all the families who donated gifts of flowers, plants and chocolate 
eggs for everyone.

We had a wonderful time at our Arts & Crafts sessions this week. We 
made beautiful homemade greeting cards which our Residents 
were very proud of. They turned out just fabulous.

Parachute Game

Our Residents at Oakwood Lodge just love playing the 
parachute game, a big favourite all round.


